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Dear parents and carers, 

We hope you and your families are all well. As it has now been two weeks since the start of the term, we thought it was 
a good time to write to you with an update on the home learning.  

Nearly all children now have their chrome books and the teachers and support staff have been working very hard to 
create lots of activities for your children to engage in every day.  This week we have also started reading phone calls 
for pupils, a live session with their teacher and Jeremy brilliantly led our first Chesterfit session (we had 70 people join 
us for this). 

We have been really pleased to see lots of our children getting really engaged in their learning and we can see that many 
of the children are accessing all their learning and trying hard. However, we thought it would be helpful to explain our 
expectations for all our children. 

Everyday, learning is ready for the children and from next Monday, we want every pupil taking part in all the lessons 
on the timetable, unless they are unwell. We want to make sure that no child falls behind in their learning so it is 
important they try really hard each day. 

To make sure the children get the best from their learning, please can you help to ensure: 

- your child/children are up and ready to learn for the day by 8.50; 
- they look at their timetable with you so that you know how many activities they have to do; 
- they take part in the live session every morning with their teacher and classmates; 
- they try their best and to challenge themselves (we know what they are capable of and we want the best 

work); 
- they read their feedback from their adults and act on it; 
- they finish all their activities by the end of the day. 

 
Below is an example timetable of a typical day. 

Some pupils who need support are also getting some extra phone calls and interventions to do – it is really important 
that they are ready for phone calls and do the work set. 

We know how well your children can do, so if they are not trying their best or if they are not doing enough work, we 
will be giving you a call to check why they are not working and how we can help them with you to ensure they do 
better. 

We appreciate all your support on this and know how hard home learning can be – we are here to support you. We 
know that you, as parents and carers, will want the best for your children and we do too. Working together, we will 
ensure our children still keep learning and don’t have to do lots of catch up when they come back to school full time. 

Take care and best wishes 

 
Zoe Hussain & Kelly Gradwell  

  



	

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


